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Issue Date: July 21, 2022 
 
 

ATTN: Vendors 
 

RE: Project Name:                                Kotzebue Armory Emergency Backup Generator 
Project Number:    02C0122010 
Project Location:                           Kotzebue, Alaska 

Addendum # Two (2) 
This addendum forms a part of the contract documents and modifies the original drawings and/or specifications 
for the subject work. In case of conflicts between this addendum and previously issued documents, this addendum 
shall take precedence. 
 

The following additions are required: 
 
 

1. Due to a conflict with the ventilation system in the Armory, the generator site will be moved 
approximately 60’ away from the building. (There will be a drawing attached to this addendum.) 

2. Provide a new 800 Amp Service Disconnect on the exterior of the building. 
3. Install three bollards in front of the generator to protect from vehicle damage. The bollards will 

be minimum of 6” in diameter, minimum four feet below grade and four feet above grade and 
hazard yellow in color. 

4. The current bids due date of July 25, 2022 will be extended to August 8, 2022 at 2:00 PM. 
 
 

This addendum is considered part of the Request for Proposal (RFP) and is to be acknowledge on your 
bid proposal. 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely 

Jay Friesen 

Building Management Specialist  

907-428-7198 

 
 
 
 
 



End of Addendum 


